
July 14, 2022 

Dear Matt Rodriguez 

San Pablo City Manager 

RE:    Sponsorship request for the Kiwanis Club of San Pablo to purchase School 

Backpacks and School Supplies. The name of this event is “San Pablo 

United” to be held on August 13, 2022, 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. at the San Pablo 

Library. 

[SAN PABLO, CA] – The Kiwanis Club of San Pablo invites you to be a sponsor of our Back to 

School Backpacks and Schools Supplies.  We ask that you collaborate with us and support our 

Programs “Strategically Investing in our Children, Youth and Young Adults.”  

We are requesting a $1,000 sponsorship and to share in our mission to advance a better life  for 
all  our  children, youth  and  youth adults.  Kiwanis is a Civic and Charitable organization 

wherein Service is a key factor in uniting Families and Communities. We serve the Children of 

the World One Child and One Community at a Time. For more information please review 

our Kiwanis International website at https://www.kiwanis.org/ 

We look forward to working with you to support our Working Families, Children, Youth and 

Young Adult Leadership programs. The Kiwanis Club of San Pablo is a nonprofit organization, 

Tax ID # 83-1096704. Please contact me to confirm our request and/or to further discuss the 

benefits of your participation.  

In Kiwanis Service, 

Lucy Alfaro-Canjura 

President  




